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Regional Launch Events 
Even if you attend the Chateau Launch event, bring your family to a regional event where you will receive a more 

detailed explanation of what the Festival is about, its benefit to the MCF and Province of Worcestershire. At each 

regional event there will be some further Triple Century Cheque presentations. 
 

Wine, coffee and tea will be available with a 7:00pm for 7:30pm start.   

23rd January, Northfield Masonic Hall.  

24th January, Worcester Masonic Hall.  

26th January, Kings Heath Masonic Hall.  
 

Festival Launch 

21st January 

Chateau Impney 

Droitwich Spa 

WR9 0BN 

 

 

 

 
WIML 6889 Lodge Meeting  

3:45pm for 4:00pm prompt 

 

Ladies entertainment and 

reception 

From 4:00pm 

 

Drinks reception 

5:30pm 

 

Dinner, Launch, Singing by 

Jasmine Elcock and Dancing 

to the Jon Scott Band 

BROADWAY SUITE 

6:30pm until late. 

 

A message from the Festival Chairman…. 

Only seven weeks to go until we launch the Worcestershire 2022 Festival Appeal!     
If you do wish to attend the launch then be quick and book very soon as the final date for 
applications is just over a week away. 
 

I am delighted to say our stunning Festival Stewards Jewel is in manufacture and 
promised for delivery early in the New Year.  Everyone should have received a jewel 
application form and details of how to apply for one.  If you haven’t qualified already then 
read on, take the necessary action and feel proud of your jewel when you wear it as we 
move into Festival. 
 

As we enter Festival, I hope you will join us in trying to put the “fun into fundraising”.  
Whether that is by dancing the night away, jumping from an aeroplane, running a 
marathon or simply a sponsored walk, enjoy it with your friends and family.    
Share your ideas with us and together I am sure we can make  
this “one of our best Festivals ever”.   Enjoy what lies ahead. 
 

     Patrick Firminger 

 

 FESTIVAL LAUNCH 
DEADLINE for returning booking applications one week away – 

WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER  
Ensure you return booking forms before the deadline as we will not be able to accept 

applications after the closing date. 
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Donating to the Festival 

Setting up Regular Giving or a single donation is quick and easy, either by post, 
telephone or directly online at www.mcf.org.uk/festival/Worcestershire2022  

 

At PGL last June every Brother received a Regular Giving form with their 
invitation.  It is the quickest and easiest way to qualify for your Festival Jewel 
and by doing so you can also wear the Provincial Regular Giving lapel badge 

 
If you’ve mislaid your Regular Giving form, don’t worry!  

The forms are available at each lodge room,  
or email info@festival2022.org.uk for another copy. 

 

Use the Phone? 
Simply call the Relief Chest office with bank details to hand quoting the Festival 

Relief Chest number E2022. A dedicated telephone line has been set up.  
 

020 7395 9313  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEW PROVINCIAL 

TIE 

A new Worcestershire tie is  
approved and on order. 

Hopefully this will be on sale 
at the Chateau Impney 

Launch, and the following 
week at the Regional Launch 

Events.  After Launch they will 
of course be available from 

the Provincial Office as 
normal. 

 
Ties - £15.00 

Bow Ties - £15.00 
Handkerchiefs - £5.00 

 

FESTIVAL JEWELS 
 

 

If you qualify for yours,  
(and many now do!) having 

donated or pledged a 
minimum of £400 to the 

Festival, you can apply for 
yours now. They will be 

issued from Launch so when 
yours arrives, wear it with 

pride.  
 

Use the order form you will 
have already received or 

alternatively email 
(info@festival2022.org.uk) 

for another copy! 
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